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The District of Columbia Office of the Inspector General is Moving 
 

WASHINGTON – Starting March 17, 2023, the Office of the Inspector General (OIG) will begin 
relocating its office to 100 M Street, SE, Washington DC 20003.  The OIG’s new office is 
conveniently located near the Navy Yard-Ballpark Metro Station (Green Line) and major Metro 
bus routes.  During this transition, OIG staff will be teleworking, and District residents can still 
access OIG services by telephone, email, and online.  Please check back for updates on when the 
OIG’s new office space will be open to the public. 
 
How to Contact the OIG: 

• Website: http://oig.dc.gov  
• Email: oig@dc.gov  
• Phone: 202-727-2540 

 
Mail and Subpoena Returns:  Effective March 17, 2023, please address all mail to: 

Office of the Inspector General 
100 M Street, SE, Suite 1000 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

 
Reporting Fraud, Waste, Abuse, and Mismanagement:  Individuals may submit a complaint 
using the OIG’s web-based complaint form, calling the OIG’s Hotline at 202-724-TIPS (8477) or 
800-521-1639, emailing the OIG’s hotline at hotline.inspectorgeneral@dc.gov, or TTY 711.  In-
person complaints will need to be pre-arranged by first contacting the OIG’s Hotline. 
 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Information:  A FOIA request may be submitted online 
via the DC government Public FOIA Portal.  FOIA Requests may also be submitted by mail, fax 
or email.  However, please note that FOIA requests submitted online will be easier to track and 
process.  The OIG’s FOIA Officer may be reached at: 
 

FOIA Officer 
DC Office of the Inspector General 
100 M Street, SE, Suite 1000 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
 
Email: foia.oig@dc.gov  
Phone: 202-727-2540 
Fax: 202-727-9846 
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